


I see from your request that you are seeking information from the last 6 financial years. Prior
to December 2021, the BCE’s sponsor department was the Cabinet Office, which also
provided the BCE with all its corporate services.. Might I therefore also suggest that you
contact the Cabinet Office Freedom of Information Team. Their email address is:
foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk.

If you have any further queries regarding this response, please contact the Commission,
quoting the reference number above.

Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you
may wish to ask for an internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:

The Secretary to the Boundary Commission for England
35 Great Smith Street
Westminster
London
SW1P 3BQ
Email: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk

If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints
procedure provided by the BCE.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner
Wycliffe House,
Water Lane,
Wilmslow,
Cheshire,
SK9 5AF

Kind Regards




